
           Livonia Public Schools 
District Services 

 
 
 
Date: January 18, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
Re:   Webster RISE Playground Equipment Purchase 

 
I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on 
the purchase and installation of playground equipment at Webster Elementary.  
This Capital Projects fund purchase is from Kidstuff Playstructure, in care of 
Kennedy Recreation, in the quoted amount of $133,029.  
 
These playground structures are specifically for the RISE program, which stands 
for Reaching Independence Through Special Education, and is housed at 
Webster Elementary. 
 
Please add this to the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 23, 2023.   
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 Attachments 
 

c: Board of Education 
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